
PARISH MINISTRIES 
Adults Faith Formation – Carole Wiemer 
Altar Decoration Team– Cecilia Bowers,  
Candace Hammond & Maria Carosella 
Altar Servers  - Father Mark D’Silva 
Birthright and Angel Tree - Kathy Wiegand 
Buildings & Grounds – John Ciovacco & Donna Mann 
Care of the Sick – Father Mark D’Silva 
Counters – Liz Williams 
Hospitality – Isabel Santana 
Lay-Rep. of the Parish Corp.– Kevin Burns 
Lay–Rep. of the Parish Corp. – James Vivier 
Lectors & Eucharistic Ministers – Donald Mohr 
Liturgical Music – Jan Gunnip 
Live-Stream - Cecilia Bowers & James Duffy 
Parish Data Input - Cecilia Bowers 
Prayer Ministry – Carole Wiemer 
Prayer Shawl – Minnie Tigano 
Religious Education – Father Mark D’Silva 
Thanksgiving &Easter Baskets – John Innominato 
Parish Council Chairperson – Jan Gunnip 
Finance Council Chairperson – William Dylewsky 

Sacred Heart Church, Greenwich, CT 06830 

Masses  
 

Monday through Friday: 7:00 AM in Chapel 
Saturday Vigil : 4:00 PM  in Church 
Sunday Masses: 7:30 AM, 9:30 AM and 11:30 AM  
           in Church  

Sacrament of Reconciliation (Church) 
Saturdays: 3:00 – 3:30 PM or by appointment 

Sacrament of Baptism  
          Baptisms are celebrated on  Sunday at 12:30 PM 
          Please call the parish office in advance to schedule  
          a Baptism. 
Sacrament of Matrimony 
           Should be arranged at least 6 months in advance.  
           Call the parish office for more information.  

FOR  LIVE STREAMING  
OF THE 4:00 PM MASS. 

PLEASE GO TO OUR WEBSITE:  
WWW.SACREDHEARTGREENWICH.ORG 

95A Henry Street 
 Greenwich, CT 06830   
Phone: (203) 531-8730    

Fax (203) 531-8794  
Email: sacredheartgrn@optonline.net 
Website: sacredheartgreenwich.org 

 
Parish Office  

38 Gold Street  
Greenwich, CT 06830 

Office Hours  
9:00 AM— 1:00 PM  Monday to Friday  

Closed on Saturday and Sunday  

PARISH STAFF 
Parochial Administrator: Father Mark D’Silva 

Secretary: Cecilia Bowers 
Bookkeeper: Gail MacLean 

*ATTENTION* 
PLEASE ADDRESS ALL YOUR MAIL TO  

SACRED HEART CHURCH 
38 GOLD ST. 

GREENWICH, CT 06830 

 
 

 
PENTECOST  SUNDAY—MAY 23, 2021 



PENTECOST SUNDAY MAY 23, 2021 

Saturday,  May 22 
4:00 PM †Tenaglia Sisters—Joe & Veda Fratello 
Sunday, May 23 
7:30 AM  †Donna Stempien—Grace Catalano & Family 
9:30 AM  †John Squillace—Liz & Tom Williams 
11:30 AM  †Helen K. LaBate—Sacred Heart Parish 
Monday, May 24 
7:00 AM †Donna Stempien—Joe & Sue Catalano & Family 
Tuesday, May 25 
7:00 AM †Marc Lovallo—Mom, Lovallo 
Wednesday, May 26 
7:00 AM   †Whitey Bozak—Daughter, Janet Staplefield 
Thursday, May 27  
7:00 AM Parishioners 
Friday, May 28 
7:00 AM †Frank Keegan Sr. (Birthday)—Alice Neal 
Saturday,  May 29 
4:00 PM †Eugene McEvoy—Alice Neal 
Sunday,  May 30 
7:30 AM  †Pedro Mattos—Mom, Solange Carneiro Mattos 
9:30 AM  †Olive Masna—Pam Matturo 
11:30 AM  †Minnie De Franco (Anniversary)—Sacred Heart 
 Parish  
Monday, May 31 
7:00 AM Parishioners 
Tuesday, June 1 
7:00 AM XXX 
Wednesday, June 2 
7:00 AM †Mary & Lyle Hinkley—Daughter, Pat 
Thursday, June 3 
7:00 AM †Anna & Dominick Latella & Daughter, Joanna Phin—
 Virginia & Catherine Latella 
Friday, June 4 
7:00 AM †Betty & Don Wood—Alice Neal 

THIS WEEK—MAINTENANCE OF PARISH  
   BUILDINGS 
NEXT WEEK—NO SECOND COLLECTION 
     
Weekly Offertory—May 16—Collection amounts were not 
available at the time of printing. 
 
The following list is for the most recent availability for 
Masses: 
May 21. Jun. 1, 7, 10, 11,, 15, 17, 18, 21, 22, 23, & 29.  
Jul. 2, 6, 7, 8, 9, 12, 14, 15, 27, 28 & 29. Aug. 2, 6, 9, 10, 12, 
13, 16, 17, 19, 22, 23, 26 & 27. Sept. 1, 3, 11, 13, 14, 15, 16, 
17, 18, 20, 23, 24, 27 & 28. 
For Altar Bread & Wine: May 16, 23 & 30. Jun. 20.  
Aug. 29.   
For Altar Flowers: May 16 & 30.  July. 18. Aug. 22. 

 THE SPIRIT OF THE LORD HAS FILLED 
THE WHOLE WORLD AND THAT 
WHICH CONTAINS ALL THINGS        
UNDERSTANDS WHAT IS SAID,  

ALLELUIA. 

Annual Catholic Appeal 
 
As of May 21, 2021, we have raised 86 gifts 
worth $20,975 from 74 donors bringing the 
Parish to 57.47% of its $36,500 goal. Thank 
you to all who have participated in the      
Annual Catholic Appeal.  Thank you. 

Ministry to the Homebound 
 

If you, or someone you know, is homebound and 
would like our priest visit you, please contact  the 
Rectory at  203-531-8730.  

THE ALTAR FLOWERS ARE IN 
LOVING MEMORY OF 

CATHERINE TENAGLIA &  
JOSEPHINE FRATELLO 

FROM VEDA & JOE FRATELLO 

 
Please pray for the 

sick and deceased members  
of our parish. 

Sacred Heart Parish  
congratulates and welcomes  

Jaileen Arroyo 
baptized into God’s family on  

May 16, 2021 

Mass in Honor of all  
Healthcare Workers  

Over this past year, many of our 
healthcare workers offered heroic service 
on behalf of those who fell ill with the 
Coronavirus, often risking their own 
lives to care for those who were sick. In 
order to recognize and honor their ser-
vice, our Diocese is organizing a special 
celebration of Mass that will take place 
on Sunday, May 29, 2021 at 11:00 AM 
in Saint Joseph Church, Brookfield. 
 
In order to accommodate everyone, the 
Mass will also be livestreamed, both on 
the diocesan website and the parish web-
site of Saint Joseph Church at 
Brookfield.  
https://www.stjosephbrookfield.com/ 

https://www.stjosephbrookfield.com/


SACRED HEART CHURCH                                                                      GREENWICH 

ARE YOU MISSING OFFERTORY ENVELOPES? 
If you have not receive your set of envelopes please notify 
the Parish Office at 203-531-8730. 

WOULD YOU PLEASE  CONSIDER ONLINE GIVING?  
This is a direct payment program whereby your contribu-
tion is debited automatically from your checking , savings 
or credit card account  into the parish bank account. For 
information call Gail MacLean: 203-531-8730.  

NEW PARISHIONERS 
If you are new to Greenwich and would like to join 
Sacred Heart Parish, please visit our website  
www.sacredheartgreenwich.org and fill the             
registration form and submit online or contact the   
rectory at 203-531-8730 during the office hours, 
Monday thru Friday, 9 am to 1 pm. 

DO YOU KNOW? 
 To be officially registered in any parish, you 
need to complete a Registration Form. 
 Even if you attend Mass regularly, contribute or 
receive Offertory envelopes, you are not registered in a 
parish if you haven’t completed a Registration Form. 
 These forms are available online, visit our web-
site at www.sacredheartgreenwich.org to register 
online or download the form and mail completed form 
to 38 Gold Street, Greenwich CT 06830. 
 If you have never completed a Registration 
Form, or if you don’t remember if you completed it a 
while ago and your family information has changed, 
why not fill one out today? Thank you! 

CONFIRMATION RELIGIOUS  
EDUCATION CLASSES CONTINUE 

THROUGH JUNE 2ND 
 

CONFIRMATION  
Rehearsal       :  Friday, June 4, 2021 
                  Group A at 5:00 pm 
                     Group B at 6:00 pm 
 
Confirmation :  Saturday, June 5, 2021 
                  Group A at 10:00 am 
                                Group B at 12:00 pm 

During the Coronavirus crisis, 
our donations have and will 
continue to drop significantly. 
Won't you please consider 
helping us continue to pay our 
bills? Many thanks for your 
generosity and support! 

Bishop issues revised guidelines  
for the return to Mass 

 
1.  For those who are fully vaccinated, they are no 
longer required to wear a mask to attend Mass or 
any other liturgical or social function held on   
parish property.  However, they are free and     
welcome to   continue to wear masks if they choose 
to do so.  
 
2.  All those who are not fully vaccinated must  
continue to wear masks when attending Mass or 
any other liturgical or social function held on   
parish property.  
 
3. Singing: We all can sing now.  

 REFLECTION 
 

Do you know and experience in your own life the gift and 
power of the Holy Spirit? After his death and resurrection 
Jesus promised to give his disciples the gift of the Holy 
Spirit. He said to them, Receive the Holy Spirit! (John 
20:22) Jesus knew that his disciples would need the power 
of the Holy Spirit to carry out the mission entrusted to 
them. The gift of the Holy Spirit was conditional upon the 
ascension of Jesus to the right hand of the Father. That is 
why Jesus instructed the apostles to wait in Jerusalem until 
you are clothed with power from on high (Luke 24:49). 
Why did they need power from on high? The Gospels tell 
us that Jesus was filled with the Holy Spirit when he was 
baptized at the Jordan River. 

Just as Jesus was anointed with the Spirit at the beginning 
of his ministry, so the disciples needed the anointing of the 
Holy Spirit to carry out the mission entrusted to them by 
Jesus. The Holy Spirit is given to all who are baptized into 
Jesus Christ to enable us to live a new way of life - a life of 
love, peace, joy, and righteousness (Romans 14:17). The 
Holy Spirit fills our hearts with the love of God (Romans 
5:7), and he gives us the strength and courage we need in 
order to live as faith-filled disciples of the Lord Jesus. The 
Spirit helps us in our weakness (Romans 8:26), and enables 
us to grow in spiritual freedom - freedom from doubt, fear, 
and from slavery to our unruly desires (2 Corinthians 3:17; 
Romans 8:21). The Spirit instructs us in the ways of God, 
and guides us in living according to God's will. The Spirit is 
the source and giver of all holiness. Isaiah foretold the    
seven-fold gifts that the Spirit would give: wisdom,        
understanding, counsel, fortitude, knowledge, piety, and 
fear of the Lord (Isaiah 11:2).  


